
FIVE-YEAR PLAN FOR THE SCHOOL FOR PEACE 

1. To improve teachers’ knowledge 
* Learning about computers, from September 2016, so they have access to the internet to 
enrich their teaching skills. 
* termly educational training of teachers, through a termly seminar given by inspectors of
nursery, primary and secondary for a fee that will come from the monthly contribution of 
teachers and heads of the School for Peace . 
* Purchase of laptops for every teacher in 2017  which they can pay for monthly, to 
provide them with a work tool.

2. To improve pupils’ knowledge 
*Accelerated Learning in computers and English, from September 2016, to enable 
students to communicate with their colleagues from England and enrich some of their 
courses through the Internet. 
* Establishment of a school library for nursery, primary and secondary children in 2017, 
to give students a taste for books and of scientific research. This will involve the 
construction of a room, purchase of school books and on general culture, shelves, at least 
25 tables and 50 chairs – the amount for an average size class, a writing table, a desktop 
computer and a printer to computerise the library. To buy a TV set and educational DVDs
for learning and information eg on the human body, geography, the environment, the 
phonetics of the English and French languages...

3. To purchase solar panels in 2016, due to the instability of electricity and to prevent 
damage to computer equipment.

4. To have our own teachers to ensure the future of the School for Peace. For this, it 
would be desirable to have scholarships for poor students who complete secondary school
at St Benet’s to allow those who are able to continue to university or higher institute in a 
variety of subjects.

5. The planting of trees on a piece of land behind the dispensary in honour of Anne who 
wanted the students to be introduced to the care and preservation of the environment. The
school will buy young cypresses that students will have to plant and maintain.

6. To  pave  the  playground  in  order  to  combat  the  mud  and  dust  which  dirty  the
classrooms and damage the equipment

Sister Virginie, 10 July 2016


